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4th March 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

This message is to provide information about our school’s operations on Thursday the 6th of March
2025.

To allow as many staff as possible to attend Mr McCutcheon’s Memorial service, the school will
operate under minimal supervision.

Students who want to attend the memorial service will need to be accompanied by their parent/
carer. Thisis important so thatyou can provide your child with emotional support through a very sad
occasion. Before attending, please also speak with you child aboutwhat to expect. Students may
choose to wear school uniform.

The schoolwill not be arranging transport or providing supervision for students attending the
memorial service.

Students who attend school will complete learning activities; however, an alternate timetable will be
in place.

Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time for Mr McCutcheon’s family, friends and the
Gilgandra Primary School community.

Michael Darcy
Principal



